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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: Letter to send to applicants not selected as finalists
Date: Sun, Aug 21, 2011 7:34 pm

From: "Megan Turnbull" <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>

To: "Henry Brackett" <hfb4444(@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, July 1, 2011 5:09:34 PM

Subject: Letter to send to applicants not selected as finalists

Henry,

Below is a letter you could send to those who were not selected as finalists.

Megan

Hokk

Dear ABC,

Thank you for coming forward as a candidate for the Oyster River Cooperative School
District's interim superintendent position. On behalf of the search committee, we enjoyed

meeting you and appreciate the time you took to interview with us.

Although your experience and credentials are impressive, the search committee has
decided to move forwarded with other candidates as our finalists.

Again, thank you for taking the time to interview and we wish you all the best in your
future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Henry Brackett
ORCSD School Board Chair
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